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Mrs Elaine Mannix, Head Teacher.

Tuesday 26th March 2019

ARC CONCERT

Dear Parents
Our choir have been invited to sing at a charity concert in aid of ARC entitled, ‘One Night Only’ at Kilmington village hall on Saturday 27th April starting at 7:30pm.  In order for our choir to perform at their best I would like all members to attend please.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tickets for the show are available from the Archway book shop, Kushi Kitchen, Kilmington or from Emily Seward on 07803042886. Tickets cost £8 for adults and £4 for children.  We are the very first act of the show.  Unfortunately, I have another engagement that evening so I will not be able to stay once the choir have performed.  You will be responsible for your child throughout the evening.   If you want to buy tickets and watch the show with your child you can or if you want to wait for your child to perform and then take them home that is also an option.  Please let me know on the slip what you intend to do.   You will need to buy your child a ticket if you are intending on watching the rest of the show and you want them to sit with you.
Your child will need to be wearing the correct school uniform for this event.  We will not wear school jumpers to perform but you may like to bring it for afterwards.  Girls should wear a navy skirt or trousers, a white shirt, white or navy socks and a school tie. Boys should wear dark grey trousers, dark socks, white shirt and a tie.  If girls have long hair, they will need to have it tied up.  
Please fill in and return the permission slip on the reverse to say whether your child is able to attend by Friday 29th MARCH and what you will be doing regarding watching the show.
Thank you for support.
Yours sincerely


Rachel Burrough
Music Coordinator


I would like my child 							to perform in the ‘One Night Only’ concert on on Saturday 27th April.  I am going to buy tickets for me and my child to watch the show and will make sure my child comes to sit with me after they have performed.  
I would like my child 							to perform in the ‘One Night Only’ concert on Saturday 27th April.  I will take them home straight after they have performed.  
Unfortunately, my child 					 has other commitments so cannot perform in the ‘One Night Only’ concert on on Saturday 27th April.  

Signed								Date:					
Living, loving and learning with God

Lyme Road, Axminster, Devon EX13 5BE. Telephone 01297 32785
E-Mail: admin@stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk   
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